
                                                                                                                                   

Sector – 18 A, Dwarka, New Delhi – 110075                                                                                 www.SachdevaGlobal.in 

Wednesday, 08 August 2018 
Circular No.:- SGS/Admn./031/2018-19                                                                 
   
Subject: Taekwon-do Belt Test on 25 August 2018 
 

Dear Parent  
  
The students who are learning Taekwon-do at our school are in need of upgradation which is 

done once or twice in a year after the completion of the respective course applicable to their 

present belt. The upgradation gives the scope to an instructor to teach more techniques which 

improve the skills of the students. 
 

The students who go for upgradation will be issued a national certificate recognizing their belt. 

This is recognized by the affiliated bodies of international Taekwon-do federation throughout 

the world. 
 

We would like to have your permission to issue the necessary grading by filling the given form. 

Last date of submission form is Friday, 10 August 2018. For any query you may contact Mr. 

Ashish Kumar – 9599129139 and Mr. Vinod Kumar (Coach) – 9810190571.  
 

Your continuous cooperation is needed in all our endeavours. 
 

Warm Regards 

Sumana Dutta Sarkar 
Head of School 
 
 
Name of the student _______________________________ Class _____  Section _____    

Appearing for____________Belt and the fee of the Test is ________ . 

 
 

 
CONSENT SLIP 

 

I am willing to send my ward _____________________________ of class ____________ for 

Taekwon-do Belt test am enclosing Rs. ________ for the same. 

Parent’s Name _____________ 

Parent’s Signature __________ 

Date ____________________ 


